
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] OP.23.012 and Z.22.011
Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 9:33:54 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Sandra Rossi 
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2023 11:59 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] OP.23.012 and Z.22.011

Hello,
I received a notice of Public Meeting, however, I am not able to attend but I would like to say that I, Sandra Rossi,
reside at  Woodbridge Ave, unit , am in strong favour of this development.
There’s a shortage and we need more residential in the area.
Thank you.

Warm Regards,
Sandra Rossi
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